
 

 

 

 

 

October 28, 2024  

To Whom it May Concern, 

Listed company 
name: 

MUGEN ESTATE Co., Ltd. 

Representative: Shinichi Fujita, President 
 （ Code： 3299  Standard Market ） 
Contact: Akira Okubo, Managing Executive Officer, 

Executive General Manager of Administrative 
Division 

Email: info_e@mugen-estate.co.jp 

 

Notice of Donation to Support the 2024 Noto Peninsula Torrential Rain Relief 

 

We would like to express our heartfelt condolences to those who lost their lives in Noto Peninsula Torrential 
Rain occurred in September 2024. We also extend our deepest sympathies to those who were affected by the 
torrential rain. 

 
MUGEN ESTATE Group (the “Group”) is committed to management that contributes to the creation of a 

sustainable social environment with the utmost consideration for “ESG” (Environment, Social, and Governance). As 
part of such efforts, we are striving to realize a sustainable society by contributing to the support and reconstruction 
of local communities and socioeconomic development through various support activities. 

The Group has decided to announce that today we donated 30 million yen through Ishikawa Prefecture's corporate 
version of Furusato (hometown) tax payment in order to support the victims of the Noto Peninsula Torrential Rain 
and to help in the reconstruction of the affected areas. 

 
All the employees of the Group sincerely hope for the earliest recovery and restoration of the affected areas. 

 


